
From: Mike Weilbacher [mailto:mike@dragonfly.org]  
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2006 10:54 PM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Lower Merion Conservancy has job opening for stream biologist 
 
The Lower Merion Conservancy, a land trust located just west of Philadelphia, has an immediate 
opening for a passionate Biologist/Conservation Coordinator for a full-time salaried position. Our 
Conservation Coordinator manages an ambitious long-term volunteer stream monitoring program, 
creates and oversees restoration projects, communicates to the community the importance of healthy 
streams through testimony and writing, manages an ongoing songbird survey, maintains a native 
wildflower garden, helps conduct education programs, write grants and newsletter articles, and more.  
Applicants should possess BS in biology, environmental science or a related field with at least 1 year 
experience in comparable employment. Should be proficient in chemical testing, invertebrate surveys, 
insect ID, habitat assessments, etc.  Teaching/public speaking a plus, proficiency in Excel, Word 
necessary.  Salary commensurate with experience, and progressive benefits package includes health 
plan, vacation, professional development, and more.  Email cover letter, resume, and references to 
Mike Weilbacher, Executive Director at mike@dragonfly.org. 
 
Please do not attach photos in your email. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Mike Weilbacher 
Executive Director 
Lower Merion Conservancy 
610-645-9030 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
 
 
 
 


